
 

 

 HILLTOP  HEIGHTS  HOMEOWNERS  ASSOCIATION 
 
A meeting of the Officers of the Association was held on January 8, 2017 at Spikes 

Beach Bar & Grille, 2300 Judsen.  The meeting was called to order at 7:15pm.  

The following Officers of the Association were in attendance: 

 

2015-16  Officers of the Association: 
President Rick Hargreaves 1825 Boston Circle  476-7060 Present 

VP/Web/Membership Chad Sabatka 1543 Hilltop Road  314-2232 Absent  

Treasurer Lori Bridgeman-Corum 1550 Hartland Rd   435-5661  Present 

Secretary Todd Adamson 1737 Old Glory Road 476-3690 Present 

Communications Darlene Boardman 1543 Hilltop Road  641-1672 Absent 

 

2015-16 Representative(s) At Large: 
Vice-President Pat Marik 1919 Preamble Lane 314-2232 Absent  

Nathan Lau 1617 Hartland Road xxx-xxxx Present 

 

 

Reports of the Officers and Actions 

 

Tree Removel 

Need to get information on which trees need to be removed around pond.  Mark trees and 

then get bids for the removal for them.  Have them look at a couple of trees in the 

commons area as well to see if they can and/or if they should be removed. 

 

Public Information 

Discussions were held to determine, to what extent, HHHOA information should be placed 

on the web site.  Generalized information versus specific detailed information.  It was 

determined that a certain level of information was needed, but general information should 

be enough for the web site.  If there are questions from members, we can address them in 

more detail. 

 

Bank Accounts 

Lori is continuing the process to move the association bank accounts to a closer 

bank/branch.  She will have to coordinate the signing of documents for the new account. 

 

Date of next meeting was set for March 13, at Spikes Beach Bar & Grille, 2300 Judsen 

 

There being at the time no further business before the Association, the meeting was 

adjourned at 8:15p. 

 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Todd Adamson, Secretary 


